	Neighbourhood Walkabout Action Plan
Location; Rosedale Grove
Date of Neighbourhood Walkabout; 20th June 2024

Unfortunately, no residents attended this walkabout with us.  No issues identified by staff.
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The next Neighbourhood Walkabout will be advertised in the Activity Brochure and on our website.
If you would like to discuss anything in this action plan, or feel there is anything missing, please contact us
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